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May 19, 1975

Inglewoed, California 90302

oear trs. [N

Thank you very much for your recent ietter, informing
me of the current busing situation in Inalewood, California.
Your information and nerspartive is avite a valid one. and
1 have forwarded vour ietter to my advigser on educational
affairs in Boston, in the hopas that he will aive serious
consideration to your sugaestions,

Please be assured that we are doing our best to brina
about a fair and souitable soiution to a most diFicult
situation.

Again, thanks so much for writing, and for sharing your
thoughts with me.

Sincerely,

Kevin H. White
Mayor
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